
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian                                                  03-11-2021 

 

Please take note of the following: 

 We are at the end of the academic school year and despite the pandemic, 

that we all have been enduring, our learners have worked diligently and 

have had a productive year. Our learners have persevered and have 

emerged victorious in the face of adversity. 

 Report Cards are available on the Edana App for parents who have 

successfully met their financial obligation.  Please use the following code 

to gain access to the Reports on Edana: 664786. For parents who have 

been locked out of accessing Report Cards due to non-payment of fees, it 

will take 24 hours for the system to unlock the Report Card once 

payment has been made.  

 We successfully held two school functions, namely Awards Day and our 

Grade 7 Farewell.  

 I would like to thank our parents for working collaboratively with us this 

year. Together we have made a real difference in the quality of your 

child’s education. 

 I am so grateful and thankful for having amazing parents such as you.  

 Our learners have had to adapt to much this year but they have proven to 

be resilient and we are really proud of their endeavours. 

 My dear parents may God keep you safe during the festive season and 

please do enjoy some quality time with your children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours in education 

 

Mrs Maharaj 
(Headmistress) 


